
Support Our After-School Program! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to share the positive impact our after-

school program has on the lives of children in our community. Our program not only provides a 

safe space for learning and growth, but also fosters creativity, teamwork, and leadership skills. 

To continue offering these invaluable opportunities, we are launching a fundraising campaign to 

support our upcoming activities and resources. We are kindly requesting your assistance in this 

endeavor. Your generous contribution will help us with supplies, educational materials, and 

enrichment programs. 

Any amount you can give will make a significant difference. Together, we can create a brighter 

future for our children. 

Thank you for considering our request. If you would like to discuss this further or have any 

questions, please feel free to contact us at [Your Contact Information]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Program Name]  

[Contact Information]  

[Date] 


